
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 12, 2018 

 

-HUACHUCA CITY, ARIZONA 

 

Huachuca City will hold a General Election on November 6, 2018 to determine who will 

fill the last vacant seat on the Council. 

 

The Primary Election saw three sitting Council Members re-elected to their respective 

seats. The seat left vacant by Johann Wallace, who will be sworn in as Mayor in 

November 2018, will be decided at the General Election. Currently, the only candidate 

for that vacant seat is Harland Sexton. Interested persons have until 5:00 p.m. September 

27, 2018 to submit their paperwork to the Town Clerk and be considered eligible as a 

write-in candidate.  

 

Questions should be directed to: 

 Jennifer Fuller, Huachuca City Town Clerk 

500 N. Gonzales Blvd., Huachuca City, AZ 85616 

520 456-1354 

jfuller@huachucacityaz.gov 
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